
VIDEO  –  Edinburgh  Trams  –
#carefulnow! for a bit longer

 

Trams are still being tested on the route which runs between
Edinburgh Airport and York Place, and there is no announcement
from the council as yet about the date when passengers can
start using the new transport.

The Edinburgh Reporter was out at Haymarket yesterday morning
and made this little film which shows that pedestrians and
other  road  users  have  a  way  to  go  when  it  comes  to
acknowledging  the  trams  on  the  streets.

All drivers have to have 60 hours of driving under their
belts, and they have to do at least one practice tow of a
‘broken  down’  tram  before  they  will  be  allowed  to  carry
passengers.

Until then the Edinburgh public is urged to watch out for the
tram.  They  do  have  bells  but  are  otherwise  silent,  so
pedestrians and other road users should be #carefulnow as all
the social media safety messages advise.

As  a  cyclist  it’s  nice  to  get  a  little  wave  from
@EdinburghTrams when we stop to let him go by #carefulnow
#livetogether

— Rich Dyson (@rich_dyson) April 24, 2014

 

Second weekend of tram driver training and testing and what a
corker of a day for it! #dingding #carefulnow
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— Edinburgh Trams (@EdinburghTrams) April 19, 2014
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